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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

October 2, 2020
Coats For Kids and Adults too! goes ahead with COVID protocols

PETERBOROUGH - United Way Peterborough’s Coats For Kids and Adults too! Collection and Distribution will go ahead this fall with COVID-19 protocols in place.

“We have been working closely with Peterborough Public Health to get us to the place where we can actually deliver on this very necessary program for our community. The lack of winter wear is #unignorable,” said UWP CEO Jim Russell.

The Collection will take place on two different dates on Thanksgiving weekend, in 3 locations and we are grateful to the continuing support of Vinnies/Society of St. Vincent de Paul in our collection of clean, gently used or new winter outer wear for children and adults.

· Saturday October 10, (Thanksgiving Weekend) from 10 am to 3 pm at Vinnies’ Erskine Avenue location

· Monday, October 12, (Thanksgiving Day) from 10 am to 1 pm at Vinnies’ 539 George Street North location

· Monday, October 12, from 2 pm to 4 pm at Vinnies’ Lakefield location on Queen     Street
“Our volunteers will be wearing masks and we ask that anyone dropping off clean, gently used winter outer wear to please do the same when approaching the volunteers,” Russell said, acknowledging this third year of partnering with Vinnies on the collection of the Coats. 

Vinnes’ staff and volunteers assist the program by sorting the donated items. 

“We are pleased to be able to join with the United Way once again to ensure warm winter coats are available for our community,” said Mike Warren, chair of the store committee of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul.

All coats donated for the Coats For Kids and Adults too! program will be distributed free of charge on Sunday, October 25 from 9 am to 2 pm at the Morrow Building at 151 Lansdowne St.

COVID-19 protocols will be in strict force for the Distribution. Attendees will be screened by volunteers before entering the building, must wear a mask and will be asked to ensure they physically distance from others inside. There will also be hand sanitizers on hand.

“We are asking people to come to the distribution knowing the coat sizes they need as we must limit the amount of touching of the coats,” Russell said.

Now, said Russell, is the time to clean out your closets and donate those winter coats to keep our community warm this winter.
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For more information, contact Stephanie Levesque at slevesque@uwpeterborough.ca or calling her cell at 705-313-1103.

